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Dear Parents/Guardians of 7th and 8th Graders: 

 

In accordance with P.L. 2021, c. 185 (Chapter 185), this school year, students in middle 

school are required to have lessons in Civics.  Information regarding the spirit of the law 

and the focus for middle school students can be accessed here. 

 

Students in Grades 7 and 8 will have it one day per week during their Social Studies Core 

for Marking Periods 3 and 4. 

 

Their overall grade will be 80% Social Studies and 20% Civics. 

 

Mrs. Ozgar and Mr. Rogers have spent time refining the curriculum, selecting resources, 

and planning for the roll out of this exciting launch.  The curriculum will be posted to the 

district website shortly. 

 

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher, or myself, if you have any questions. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 
Susan Wardell 

Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator 

http://www.hollandschool.org/
https://sway.office.com/PAFN591C4ZbiilKh?ref=Link

